



Longfield Academy
Longfield Road
Darlington
DL3 0HT
T: 01325 380815 / 380816

E: enquiries@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk
W: www.longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive: Mr D Judson, Bed, NPQH Headteacher: Mrs A Sweeten, BA (Hons) MA, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Rawle, BA (Hons), MA

08 June 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Re: Year 10 Queen Elizabeth Sixth Form College Visit (0150-GSM22)

Your child has chosen to attend a visit to Queen Elizabeth Sixth Form College on Tuesday 27th June 2023 to find out more about the college and the courses offered. Your child has made their choices about which taster lesson they would like to attend. These will be confirmed prior to the visit.

On the day, pupils will leave school at 9.15am and will return by 12.30pm. Pupils may wish to bring a drink / snack or a small amount of money for breaktime.

Pupils are required to wear full school uniform for this visit and must bring a pen.

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the online consent and indemnity form (link below) no later than Monday 19th June 2023.

Year 10 QE Sixth Form College Visit 27.06.23 - Consent & Indemnity Form (please use this link)

If you have any questions regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact the Longfield Careers Team via main reception on 01325 380815 or by the emails below.

Yours faithfully,

Mr J Raw Careers Lead

jraw@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk

Mrs G Smith Careers Advisor

Smil

gillsmith@longfield.swiftacademies.org.uk











